P & C NOTICES

PRESIDENTS WELCOME:

Welcome back to school for 2019. A big hello to the new families at ORPS this year! We have a great school community and a well-functioning Parents & Citizens committee. Make sure you join the P&C Facebook page to receive lots of helpful information – like if any lost items of your child have been found, if school banking is happening, when the next event is, where parent helpers are needed and lots more.

We are also currently setting up the Class Reps for this year. A parent of each cabin has already volunteered for this position, and they will be in contact with you to either join the class FB page, or ask for your email to receive the P&C notice.

The first P&C meeting was held last night. If you missed it, please come join us at the next meeting. Our next meeting in week 7 is the AGM on 20th March 2019. This meeting will be in the staff room at 7pm, and we will discuss a range of topics including current issues, how to spend our hard earned money, and what else we can do to improve our children's schooling. Everybody is welcome, just bring \$1 to become a financial member which allows you to have a vote. Hope to see you there.

COMING UP:

SCHOOL DISCO - FRIDAY 22nd MARCH

We host 2 discos every year, and the first one is coming up this term.

Please click on the helper roster here for more details (times, age groups, supervision etc) and to choose a spot that works for you. Without helpers the discos cannot run, and it is such a fun event for the kids, and a great fundraiser for the P&C.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C4FA4A72CA2FA7-disco5

We are also in need of the following donations:

LOLLIES for lolly bags (party mix, snakes, jelly babies, freddo frogs, mini milky way, lollypops, sherbet etc) SOFTDRINK CANS to be sold at the event (any kind – Coke, Lemonade, Solo, Coke Zero, Sunkist etc) these items can be dropped into the P&C room (cabin 2) or at the bridge.

EVERY WEEK:

SECOND HAND SHOP – We have a great selection of second hand uniform for sale. Blue school tops and red kindy shirts, lots of skirts and shorts, school dresses, zip up jumpers, hats and even some library bags. The prices are very reasonable, but cash only. Current opening hours: Friday 8.30-9.00am. If you are unable to visit on a Friday morning, please contact Kat to organise a day and time that suits.

SCHOOL BANKING – from 8.15 to 9.00am. School Banking is a great way for children to learn about money and develop good savings habits. All deposited money earns tokens which can be redeemed for exciting rewards. It is a great fundraising activity, with our school receiving 5% of each individual deposit made.

LOST PROPERTY— Each Friday the ladies from the Lost Property Team sort through lost items to help get them back to their rightful owners. You/your child can find these in the blue cabin basket in the wet areas where they get returned to. Please label everything, to help make their job easier. Anything not named will be posted on the P&C Facebook Page 'Ocean Reef PS P&C – Second Hand Uniform and Lost Property'.

HAIR ACCESSORIES - We have a selection of clips and hair ties in school colours for sale on Friday mornings from 8.30am to 9am. The selection is on display in the window of Cabin 10 every day for you to have a look. They are \$8 each, or 2 for \$14 or 3 for \$20. The non-slip headbands are \$12 each or 2 for \$20.

CUPPA & CHAT - Enjoy a coffee for a gold donation while you wait for school banking, or if you just feel like a chat with some other parents.

THE TANNOY

If you have any questions or would like to contact the P & C, please email us at:

orps.pandc@oceanreefps.wa.edu.au Facebook: Ocean Reef Primary School P&C and Lost Property